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@london_meed1     
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Dear Parents/Carers,
Christmas Fair

Pantoland was a huge success, with the LMA, staff, children and customers turning up in numbers despite horrendous weather.  The LMA working as a team did a magnificent job – these are busy people with young children themselves – thank you so much.  As always, our Grotto was incredible thanks for the Brown family, this was an unforgettable experience for everyone who visited.  The total raised is an astounding £4,700. 

The LMA will run a Pop-Up shop  in the Small Hall on 7th December, with all proceeds directly to the LMA. They will be selling a variety of festive foods, sweets, novelty Christmas items and much more.  All items priced from 50p -£2.
Yellow Certificate Assembly Fridays 9-9.30am

You will be aware that parents and carers are always welcome, whether your child receives a Yellow Certificate or not.  It is disruptive to leave part way through, unless you have a restless toddler of course, so do make plans to stay for 30 minutes if you’d like to attend.  
Teaching Staff Clubs

We all know how hard teachers work, but we are so pleased that despite a heavy workload, teachers at London Meed still voluntarily run clubs for children.  Some of these take place in lunchtimes, before school, or after school and information relating to clubs is attached to this newsletter.  We are asking you to respond about five specific clubs only, because joining details for others differ.  If in doubt, please speak to office staff, Mrs Marples or Mrs Southgate between 10am and 2.30pm.

Do you have any questions, comments or suggestions for newsletter items or School Improvement?

Pop your question into an envelope and mark it for Ms Reece’s attention and I’ll either be in touch or include your item in the next Friday newsletter.  Thank you. 
Yours sincerely,

Candida Reece, Head teacher
Meet the Staff Member – Mrs Stalker
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I am Mrs Stalker and the Business Manager at the school.  You will see me in the office between 9.30-2.30 Mon – Fri.  I am from Newcastle (hence the funny accent) but have now lived in Burgess Hill for nearly 20 years.  I have 2 boys 14 and 4 and a 2 year old Cockapoo. Aside from spending time with my family and friends,  I love travelling, skiing and running.  I took part in my first ever Great north run last year which I loved. 

Dates for your Diary
	7th Dec
	Pop-Up Shop after school, Small Hall

	7th Dec
	New parent show around 10.45am

	12th Dec
	KS1 Production 2pm 

	13th Dec
	KS1 Production 2pm

KS2 Carol Service 10am 

	14th Dec
	EYFS Nativity 2pm

	17th Dec
	Christmas lunch

	19th Dec
	Last day of term 

Christmas Party Day for the whole school. 


Forthcoming Events 

We are looking forward to seeing parents/carers at our festive events. 
The KS1 production       

 “The Inn-spectors ” is taking place on the 12th and 13th December at 2pm. Tickets are limited to 2 per family and cannot be transferred. Please note young children are not permitted to sit on laps as this infringes fire regulations so we ask you not to bring pre-school children. 
KS2 Carol Service
Children from Y3-Y6 will walk to St John’s Church from school on Thursday 13th December.  Parents able to attend should get to St John’s Church by 10am in time for a prompt start. Parents can take a seat to the right of the church as you face the alter.  Pupils will sit with identified staff members and will return under their supervision. There will be a retiring collection at the end of the service.  50% of money collected will go to Auditory Verbal UK, a small national charity that enables pre-school pre-school aged deaf children to develop the listening, talking and social skills they need to get an equal start at school.
Christmas Party Day

All classes are having a Christmas Party Day on our last day, Wednesday 19th December. Children are able to wear their party clothes for the day. All children are requested to bring in a food donation to their class based on which house they are in;

Arundel: savoury sandwiches/sausage rolls/ veggie rolls/little sausages etc

Bramber:  crisps or paper plates, napkins, cups or squash to dilute

Hastings:  prepared fruit or vegetable batons

Lewes: cakes or biscuits

If your child has any dietary restrictions, please ensure your child’s teacher is aware of these prior to the parties. We have a school policy of “no nuts” so please ensure any food donations do not contain any nuts. Thank you. 
Christmas Lunch
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Available for those who booked prior to 30th November.
After School clubs

Band will finish on 11th December and Choir will finish on 12th December. 
Homework club will finish on Monday 10th November.
Other News
Primary Schools Cross Country Competition

Last Saturday, while the rain was pouring down, 14 school teams from across Sussex arrived to take part in a very muddy race. 

The girls’ race was first, and then the boys’ race. Over 200 children took part, so there was a lot of cheering and falling over! 

Many congratulations to all our team for completing the course, and a special congratulation to Amelia and John who both qualified for the Sussex team.

Many thanks to all the parents who cheered us on, and to Ms Johnson and the school office for all their help.

Sports Kit

Please return any outstanding school sports kit to the 

School office as soon as possible. 
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